Lelia Loomis

Subject: FW: Lynn Wilson

From: Chris Flores

Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 4:07 PM
To: Lelia Loomis

Cc: Jennifer Acree

Subject: Re: Lynn Wilson

Hi Lelia,
As the Ag Commissioner and Ex-officio member of the Ag Advisory Commission, | recommend that Lynn Wilson be re-

appointed as the viticulture representative to the Commission. His expertise and involvement as a commercial grape
grower and winery owner is a valuable asset to the Commission.

Thank you,

- Chris Flores



